

EPHRATA INTERMEDIATE/MIDDLE SCHOOL LEO CLUB



Ephrata Middle School

957 Hammon Avenue, Ephrata, Pa 17522 (717)721-1468

March 1, 2018

Dear Parents & Students.

The EIS/EMS Leo Club is working with the Ephrata Area School District "Reach Every Child and Inspire Dreams...READ!" to collect new and gently used books for children birth to 4 years old. The books are handed out at local doctors' offices during well-child checkups by the doctors, Ephrata Area Social Services, and Ephrata Pregnancy Center. This project benefits our District families.

The EIS/EMS Leo Club is asking for your help in collecting new and gently used books. In the offices of each District elementary building, Ephrata Intermediate School, Ephrata Middle School, and Ephrata High School there will be collection boxes where you can drop off your donations during the month of March. (March 1-31)

The Leo Club members will be collecting, sorting and organizing the books for their dispersal into the community via the doctors' offices. In addition to the donation of books, you may donate money to the project to be used to purchase board books for infants.

Monetary donations can be dropped off in any District school office in an envelope marked "Reach Every Child and Inspire Dreams...READ!"

Or monetary donations can be mailed directly to:

Ephrata Area School District

READ!

803 Oak Boulevard Ephrata, PA 17522

Please help us assist in collecting books for this service project by...

-Dropping off your new and gently used children's books for birth to 4 years!

-Making a donation to "Reach Every Child and Inspire Dreams...READ!"

We hope you will assist in our project to collect books for "Reach Every Child and Inspire Dreams...READ!"

Thanks!

Kevin Deemer

EIS/EMS Principal

Haley Good

EIS/EMS Leo Club Pres.

Michelle Perry

Michelle Gerrey

Kindergarten & Literacy

Coordinator

Craig A. Merkey

EIS/EMS Leo Club Advisor